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Dear Member, 

     The Board of Directors of the foundation “Walking with Elena” would like to take this opportunity 

to thank you for your support in our cause. 

     Your contribution as a member has played a fundamental part in us meeting our goals.  We are 

extremely pleased to announce that 264 members have joined our charity. 

     Memberships, our sponsors, donations, as well as the events organized , such as the “Cyclo Cup-

Walking with Elena” bicycle competition, the charity concert “T’aggelou to nanourisma”, The 

Theater “Manitaroupolitia” in cooperation with the “Venizelos Theater Group, The Snowdon 

Challenge,  and the fundraising efforts of the students of the American Academy have provided us 

with the means of reaching the amount of 22,000 euro. 

     This being said, and with great pleasure, we are proud to announce that after just a year of 

operation we are in the position to offer economic assistance to  graduating students for the 

academic year 2016/2017. 

     We would like to thank  Charys Papagregoriou for her ideas and help with the bicycle 

competition, to Sotiroula Hadjiyianni for organizing the charity concert, to Savvas Hadjihambis and 

the students of the American Academy for taking the initiative to create a volunteer club to support 

us in our events, and to Koullis Pavlou for choosing our charity to donate the proceeds from the 

“Carlsberg Player of the Month” award.   Finally, we would like to give special thanks to Christoforos 

and Katerina Petrouis for their generous contribution and for thinking of others on one of the most 

important days of their lives, their wedding day. 

     We would also like to take this opportunity to inform you of our next event.  We are organizing a 

song contest in cooperation with Andreas Gerolemou.   The contest “Tragoudontas me tin Elena” 

will take place on October 27, 2016 at Theatro Skala.  We would like to extend our deepest gratitude 

to Mr. Gerolemou for his invaluable help.   

     Once again we would like to extend our appreciation for your generosity and look forward to 

seeing you at our next event. 

 

Charity President        Charity Secretary        
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